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Introduced by:  
REP. SCOTT, 112th Dist.  

 
 
 
AN ACT CONCERNING THE REPORTING OF NEWLY HIRED 
EMPLOYEES TO THE LABOR DEPARTMENT. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representatives in General 
Assembly convened: 
 

That chapter 31 of the general statutes be amended to exempt 1 

employers from submitting new hire information for newly hired 2 

employees to the Labor Department if such employee was previously 3 

reported to the Labor Department as a newly hired employee within the 4 

previous three hundred sixty-five days. 5 

Statement of Purpose:   
To streamline administrative reporting for employers who employ 
seasonal employees.  


